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International Symposium on Somnolence, Vigilance, and Safety 

 
INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 

 
 

 
Dear "Vigilance & Safety" enthusiast, 
Dear potential Author and/or Participant of SomnoSafe 2016, 
 
 
We would like to invite you to participate to the 2016 and 2nd edition of the International 
Symposium on Somnolence, Vigilance, and Safety, called SomnoSafe for short, to be held at the 
Brussels Hilton Grand Place Hotel in Brussels, Belgium, i.e. in the Capital of Europe, on 22-23 
February 2016 (Mon-Tue), with a Welcome reception at the end of the afternoon on 21 February 
(Sun). For details about this unique event fully and exclusively dedicated to "vigilance & safety", we 
invite you to visit our website at www.somnosafe.com. 

 
We would be delighted if you decided to submit a 400-word, 1-page abstract to the conference of 
SomnoAlert 2016. The scope of the conference (including a list of suggested, relevant topics), the 
Call for abstracts, the submission procedure, and other information about the conference are 
found at www.somnosafe.com/conference. The abstracts must be submitted by the deadline 
indicated on this webpage. 
 
Please, do not hesitate to contact the Publication chair (Clémentine François) or me concerning 
your participation as an author. For any other question, please see the “Contacts” section on the 
website. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jacques G. Verly 

 
General chair of SomnoSafe 2016 
Professor, Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 
Vice-Dean, School of Engineering 
University of Liège 
Liège, Belgium 
jacques.verly@ulg.ac.be 

 


